Millard North Band Boosters
Officer Meeting
March 22, 2021

Members Present:

Sara Mau, Co-President

Jon Fagan, Co-President
Kristina Peterkin, Vice President
Ed Pearce, Treasurer

Karyn Lawrence, Secretary
Ryan Placek, Director

Craig Mathis, Director

Agenda:
e Ryan and Craig spoke about the band trip in 2022. Administration has approved the trip.
A down payment may be due in May so directors can get an idea of how many students
plan to go, with future payments due in the fall. They do not have a set cost yet, but
hope to soon.
Big Band Dance is on the calendar, but still tentative at this point.
March-A-Thon still planned for May.

Financial report:
e New treasurer position discussion took place.
e Tina motioned for Ed to stay on in a paid position to do billing for the boosters during the
next summer and school year. Jon seconded the motion.
Directors plan to buy a used marimba and rack for about $1800.
Officer Budget Meeting for 2021-2022 will be on April 13, 2021, at 7:00 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Karyn Lawrence
Secretary
Millard North Band Boosters, Inc.



